
Pewsey Area Board – March 8th 2021 

Funding Proposal 

 

What is the project 
name? 

Highways Improvements 

  

What is the 
project? 

The Community Area transport group (CATG) is a sub-group of the Area 
Board that looks at local improvements to our highways. Whilst they have a 
small budget, there are some schemes that need to be undertaken but 
there are insufficient funds available.  
 
It is proposed that one of these projects is allocated some of the funding 
remaining within the Capital Grants fund. 
 

Project: Footway improvement in Burbage 

The length of footway required at Burbage would be in the 
region of 40 metres 

 

  

Who will benefit? The inhabitants of Burbage will benefit from the new footpath 

  

When will it take 
place? 

The work will take place during 2021/22 but depends upon Covid 
restrictions. 

  

What are the 
financial 
considerations? 

The total cost of the work would be in the region of £16k. Detail designs 

have not yet been drawn up to provide a more accurate figure at this 

stage. 

 

Burbage Parish Council have already allocated £2k based on a lower 

estimate and can be approached again to increase this amount f 

required. 

 

The CATG has not yet allocated any funding but are likely to do so. 

 

Unallocated funding remains in the Capital grants pot to help contribute 

towards this project.  

 

  

Recommendation Pewsey Area Board allocates its remaining capital funding (£6766.87) 
towards the Burbage project 

 

 


